
Introduction of Long-Term Study System 
 
 

Starting in the Academic Year 2016-2017, the College of Arts and Sciences has introduced a 
“Long-Term Study System”. This system enables students fulfilling certain conditions to extend the 
duration of their study in the Junior Division from the standard period of two years to a maximum 
of four years, allowing them to systematically plan the courses they take over this extended period. 
Those students whose application to extend the period of study has been approved shall pay as 
tuition fees the same amount as the tuition fees for the standard period of study (two years) over 
the approved extended period of study. 

Eligibility and application procedures are as follows. 
 
1. Eligibility 
 Those to whom both of the following two conditions apply: 

(1) Students with disabilities (including visual or hearing impairments and limited mobility) who 
are judged to require more than the usual number of years to complete their course of study.  

(2) Students who are newly enrolled or current students who have been enrolled in the College 
for less than one year (excluding leaves of absence) 

 
2. Start of Long-Term Study 
 From September only 

 
3. Application Procedure 
 Those who wish to apply for an extension of the study period should contact by email or in 

person the PEAK/GPEAK Section, Academic Affairs Division, College of Arts and Sciences 
during the period specified below. When contacting the PEAK/GPEAK Section, please show your 
“Certificate of Admission”. 
 

Application period: Thu. 1st September 2016 to Thu. 15th September 2016 
 
   The PEAK/GPEAK Section will discuss with the applicants the conditions of their disabilities 
and their requests concerning their study, and will provide advice on the course registration plans 
and other matters relating to the preparation of the application documents. 

 
4. Approval 
 The University will deliberate on whether or not to grant the approval for the extension of the 
study period on the basis of the conditions of the students’ disabilities/progress of their 
rehabilitation and their course registration plan. The students will be notified of the results of the 
deliberations in late September. 

 
                   Contact Information 
                   PEAK/GPEAK Section, Academic Affairs Division, 
                   College of Arts and Sciences 
                   Email: peak.admin@adm.c.u-tokyo.ac.jp 
                   (Mon. to Fri. 9:00 to 16:50 [JST], excluding lunch break from 12:30 to 13:30) 


